
 

 

           SF Irrigation Co-operative Ltd 
           924 Seven Day Road 
           Manjimup WA 6258 
                                                                                                                                                               ABN 24904433713 
 
 

4 January 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am extremely pleased to present you with the Southern Forests Irrigation Scheme water sales 
information package. This package contains all the information you will need as you consider whether 
to take up this once in a lifetime opportunity and purchase a water entitlement for the Southern Forests 
Irrigation Scheme. 
 
The information package contains: 

 An Offer Document for Water Sales to Members of SF Irrigation Co-operative Ltd 
 An Application for Water Entitlement 
 An Application for Membership of SF Irrigation Co-operative Limited 
 A Conditional Water Entitlement Agreement 
 Instructions on how to obtain GPS coordinates for preferred Supply Points 
 A brochure regarding the scheme and water sales 

If you need additional copies of any of these documents, you can find them at waterforfood.wa.gov.au 

 

Briefing Sessions 

A number of briefing sessions are being run to inform prospective buyers of the water sales offer and 
the irrigation scheme.  

Session 1 
Monday 5 February, 6pm 
Pemberton Sports Club 
Club Rd, Pemberton  
 

Session 2 
Wednesday 7 February, 6pm 
Department of Primary Industries and 
Regional Development 
(former Department of Agriculture and Food) 
28527 South West Highway, Manjimup 

 

To RSVP for the briefing sessions, please email jenni.boyle@dpird.wa.gov.au. 

 

  



 

Water Sales Office 

There will be a water sales office open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12 pm to 3 pm throughout the 
water sales period. Prospective buyers can attend the sales office to obtain advice on the scheme and 
the water sales process, collect hard copies of the information packages and receive assistance with 
completing applications. The water sales office is located at: 

Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development 
(former Department of Agriculture and Food) 
28527 South West Highway, Manjimup 
Opening hours: Tuesdays and Thursdays 12-3pm 

 

One on One Consultations with Agronomist 

One on one appointments with a consultant agronomist are available for those wishing to discuss their 
specific business needs. Bookings can be made by contacting: 

Jenni Boyle 
P: 08 9780 6155 
E: jenni.boyle@dpird.wa.gov.au 

 
 
Finally, the proposed Southern Forests Irrigation Scheme is an exciting opportunity and will enable you 
to access high quality, reliable water which will in turn provide security for your business, opportunities 
for expansion, as well as jobs and economic growth for our community. I strongly encourage you to 
consider this offer and the potential benefits it can bring to your business.  
 
Thank you for your interest and if you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or any 
of the other SF Irrigation Co-operative Directors. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Harvey Giblett 
Chairman 
SF Irrigation Co-operative Ltd 


